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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

OCTOBER 21, 1991 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Councilmembers J. v. stone 

James Singer 
c. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
city Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant city Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the city Manager Judith Gilleland 

Mayor Heintz briefed City Council on a meeting recently held 
with representatives from the Centerville-Washington Park 
District Board relative to recommendations made by the Stormwater 
Drainage Task Force Committee in response to the stormwater 
Management Master Plan prepared by Camp Dresser & McKee, 
consultants for the City of Centerville. Options are currently 
being reviewed by the Park District Board • 

Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar reviewed for council an 
opinion rendered by the Court of Appeals in the case of 
"Annexation of 466.112 acres from Washington Township, Montgomery 
County, Ohio, to the City of Centerville". The Court of Appeals 
overruled the City of Centerville and affirmed the judgment by 
the Court of Common Pleas. This matter will be further reviewed 
with Mr. Farquhar and Attorney Richard Brahn present at a Council 
Work session Meeting scheduled for November 4, 1991. 

Mrs. McLaughlin announced the term expirations of Robert J. 
Hosfeld and Peter w. McMahon as Members of the Planning 
Commission on November 16, 1991. Council concurred that said 
reappointments be made. This matter will be added to the Council 
Meeting Agenda to follow this Work Session. 

~~~~~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughlf;) 
Clerk of council 


